
EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH

This newsletter is a special edition for the "GRAND OPENING" and we have 
coinbined two months. May & June. For this reason we will have two 
"EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH" in this addition.

Our employee of the month for May is Mary 
Hilton. She works in the Quality Control 
Department. She worked for Mr. Apparel 
for 6h years and she has worked for 
W & J Rives for the last years. She 
is married to Richard Hilton. They have 
four boys. She resides in the Trinity 
area. She is a member of the Fairview 
Methodist Church. She enjoys sey;ing and 
gardening. Mary says she enjoys her work 
very much and she appreciates everything 
that has been done for her.

Our employee of the month for June is 
Gary Eldridge. He is a Service Operator 
in Jean's Department. He has been here 
at W & J for the past year. He lives 
at home, in High Point, with his parents, 
1 brother and 1 sister. He says that 
he has a girl friend and her name is 
Tracy Moore. He also m.entioned that he 
enjoys the "WILD LIFE"!!!!!

BEST ATTENDANCE

Congratulations to Jean Brown's Department for best attendance 
for the month of May.


